
August Report for Ringmer Parish Council 

Cllr Lucy Agace 

I will be away on holiday for most of August so sending my apologies.  

Sorry I couldn’t stay longer on Wednesday I had so much going on that day it was out of my control. 

Nothing much to report other than August PAC has been cancelled (I’m sure you know that).  

I can report that with regards to the Transport modelling from ESCC for our developing local plan we 

have only received options that are all in the preliminary stages. So, for now nothing tangible to 

review or report I’m afraid.  

With best wishes, 

Lucy Agace  

Green Party Councillor Ouse Valley Ringmer 

Chair LDC Planning Applications Committee 
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